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Our Second year AIML students
 Thulasi.V,Madhumitha.C and Karthikeyani.K has

participated in 16th National Level Technical
Symposium named BARNSTROMZ-2K24'conducted

Department of ECE at Hindusthan Institute Of
Technology on 25th September and has won Second

prize in Paper Presentaion
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Mr. T. Vijayakumar, Assistant Professor of the AIML
Department, participated in a two-day hands-on

workshop on "Introduction to Computer Vision with
Python," organized by the Department of Electronics and

Communication Engineering at PSG College of
Technology The workshop, held on the 27th and 28th of

September 2024, provided an in-depth understanding of
key concepts in computer vision and its applications
through Python programming. The event emphasized

practical exposure, equipping participants with valuable
skills in this rapidly growing field of AI and machine

learning.
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The AIML department hosted the induction program for
the first-year students of the 2024-28 batch, marking

the beginning of an exciting journey for our newest
members. The event was led by our esteemed Head of
the Department, Dr. P. Vivekanandan, who shared his
vision and valuable insights into the field of Artificial

Intelligence and Machine Learning.
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On September 18, 2024, our third-year AIML students
had the invaluable opportunity to visit Kaynes

Technology India Limited. This industrial visit aimed to
give students firsthand exposure to cutting-edge

Internet of Things (IoT) technologies, processes, and
practices driving the industry.

During the visit, students learned about the
development and deployment of IoT solutions.
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The AIML department conducted a parent-teacher
meeting for 2nd-year students on September 2nd,
focusing on fostering better communication and

collaboration between parents, faculty, and students.
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During the recent inauguration ceremony for first-year
students held in the CC Hall, Mohandass M, our
second-year AIML student, took part in the NCC

parade. His participation highlighted the involvement
of AIML students in diverse activities beyond

academics, reflecting the department's support for
holistic student development.
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